
Congress Park Neighbors INC meeting notes August 17, 2016

In attendance:
Tom Conis, Nancy Munser, Marcia Rainey, Wendy Hart, MeganHarper, Karen Miller, Mary Lou Fenili,
Lora Martinez, Haines Easten, Maggie Price, Myles Tangalin, Liz Goehning, Mary Eckford, Larry 
Grimm, David Dunda, Nancy Abens, Wendy Moraskie, Lin? Brinnan, Mike Johnson, Tatiana Marquez

• Minutes from June meeting approved

PRESENTATIONS

1. Mike  Johnson Denver school board appealed for 3A Bond 3B Mill levy which will be on Nov 
ballot. Some funds will be used for air conditioning in Teller and Reach schools.

2. Short Term Rentals – Mary Lou has applied for the STR advisory board. STR licensing goes 
into effect Jan 1

3. Larry Grimm and David Dunda told of a subscription service that they are promoting that 
provides rapid response  safety services.  IKIS is an app (Incident Response Information 
System) that is fee based that will provide info to residents enrolled in the service.  Service will 
also train residents to be first responders for incidents in neighborhood. 

REPORTS

Denver Botanical Gardens – Myles unable to attend meeting

INC – Myles attended August meeting 

Ice Cream Social – well attended, served about 550 cones

Green Team – membership keeps increasing. Congress Park is now part of sustainable Denver program

Meeting adjourned  8:25 


